


Busalacchi noted that the construction on the CIES space will start in mid or late
February and hope to have the space done by June.

. Update on Bowling Center

Cathy Busalacchi indicated that she, and a few others from the Student Union met with
the contractor for the Bowling Center project, Skanska. Cathy Busalacchi noted that the
construction for this project will begin soon. Ms. Busalacchi noted that the Student
Union hopes to have the Bowling Center done for Spring 2018.

. Update on Infinity Centers
Cathy Busalacchi noted that the University is hoping to add a Dream Center to open in
the Fall. The biggest problem is where to put the Dream Center on campus.

. Update on Recreation Project

Cathy Busalacchi noted that the bricks are demolished and the construction crew is
working on the space. Ms. Busalacchi noted that the project is experiencing a delay in
the schedule due to the rain but the construction crews will make up that time during the
weekends. Cathy Busalacchi noted that there was a construction meeting that morning
to discuss specialty AV needs for the group exercise, wet class room, and MAC gym.

Cathy Busalacchi explained that the Student Union initially committed to $2 to 2.5
million to help start the Track and Field project. Ms. Busalacchi noted that the Student
Union is in discussion with the University to potentially build out the project and then
create a mortgage program with Athletics to pay the Student Union back their portion
with interest over



